
Fourth Executive Board. Meeting---- Wed.. April 3, 1935 8:38P. M.

At Bob Sakamoto’s Home

Meeting called to order by Pres. Sakamoto. Details of the Petition 

to protest the Anti-Japanese Legislation at Sacramento during the present 

session of Congress was discussed and fully explained. Plans were made to 

have each of the Executive Board members spend at least one day in the  

coming week to have the local citizens sign the Petition. It was then to be 

submitted to the other members for further soliciting.

Internal matters regarding our Advisors were discussed and the following

recommendations were made:

Recommendations 1. That we add to our present Advisory Board by securing 

the office of Mr. Ogawa, Mr. Kodama, and Mr. Takiguchi, thereby making it an 

Advisory Board of four persons.

2. To raise the moral level of our general meetings by 

banning all smoking, drinking, and such unnecessary rowdiness.

To give President full power to use force in this issue.

3. That we encourage and practice expatriation immediately.

4.
Plans for the possible purchase of motion picture "Nisei Parade” and 

sponsoring "Parents’ Night" was referred to Pub. Mgr. Kaz Oka.

Plans for making Callendar was referred to Pub. Redations Board by 

President Sakamoto.

The date for the fourth general meeting was set for Thurdday April 18. 

Meeting was adjourned for refreshments.

Those Present were: Pres. Sakamoto, Sec. Tabata, Trea. Tabata, 

Pub. Mgr. Olea, Asst. Sec. Higashi, and Masato Suyama.

Recorded by

Asst. Sec.


